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08th October 2021
Dear Parents/Carers, 
We have some new clubs being run by the staff in Term 2 which are free to attend. 

Clubs will start again from Monday 1st November running from 3:15pm – 4:15pm. 

There are limited spaces per club and we hope to give a space to all children who request one. If there are more than the allocated amount, we will pick from a hat and let you know.

Please put 1, 2 and 3 choice for the clubs you would like your child to attend so that we can allocate them in the order of preference. 

Please sign the consent form below and return by Monday 18th October:

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
	Day
	Club
	Year Group
	Description 
	Would Like to Attend

	Monday
	Forest School
	Year 1 & 2
	Mrs Packford

	

	Tuesday
	Football
	Year 1 & 2
	Mr Hawkins

	

	Tuesday
	Arts & Crafts
	Year 1 & 2 
	Ms Stephanie & Mrs W

	


Childs Name:…………………………………………………………….   Class:……………………………………………………………..

Parents Signature:………………………………………………….   Date:………………………………………………………………

